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Next Meeting - Tuesday, September 11th at 6:30 p.m, upstairs in the
El Aero Main Building - 2101 Arrowhead Drive, Carson City, NV 89706

The club held it's annual picnic, Saturday August 25th. By most accounts it was our biggest and best one yet.
We had over 60 planes on the flight line, and most of them flew. Club members from the Sierra Sagebrush
Flyers and High Desert Radio Control Club attended in large numbers as did the Sierra Silent Soarers, which
our club greatly appreciated. We brought out all our folding tables to extend our flight line.

Not only was the weather and flying terrific , the food was outstanding too. Once again, Tom Howell manned
the grill and kept the burgers and dogs cooking. Harold Siegfried kept the food line organized with an iron
hand. Many thanks to Tom and Harold for their hard work. The were great contributions to the food line includ-
ing delicious salads, baked beans, and sweets for the sweet and we want to thank all of those who contributed.

The picnic was a great prelude to our upcoming Open House on September 29th. We are going to need the
support of as many of you as possible. Although there will be about the same number of flyers, there will be
the addition of a large public attendance. We will need you to help with traffic, parking, and collection of dona-
tions for the Guest House. -BJ
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The flight line was long and full, but when the food came up activity definitely shifted to the food line. A
beautiful day, burgers and ice cold watermelon. What more could you wish for? | can’t wait until next year.

As orclub’s present President, | was glad to welcome presidentsJim Kelso of the Sierra Sagebrush Flyers
and Brad Amussen. Our past President Les Harris stands by on the flight line. Also | want to thank Sherry
Siegfried for taking over raffle sales. We collected $100.00 for the Guest House on this great day. Continued



More pics from Harold & Sherry...
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Just for fun.... Harold Siegfried, Don Morse, and myself went up to Reno
for the Nugget’s annual Rib Cook-off and volunteered to work for the
Veterans Guest House. Our hourly wages and all gratuities we earned
went to benefit the House. It was a lot of fun, so you might want to consid-
er it next year. They also work for Hot Autumn Nights, if you are
interested.-BJ

Don was in charge of the cash register and checking ID’s. If you
moved, Don found out how old you were. Harold handled the side
bars with soda, water, and vino. All day, he never touched a drop.

Lucky me... | got to pull the beer; and | never touched drop either, at least
not until the very end. Noreen Leary Chief Operating Officer of the Guest
House stopped by from time to time to make sure we stayed on the

“straight and narrow”. Noreen looks forward to coming down and participat-

ing with us at our upcoming Open-house.-BJ

On the Cover... Jeff
Weisend lands his fantastic
DC-3. Absolutely scale flying
electric twin with retracts. Jeff
is a superb modeler, for sure.

Welcome New Members

Jim Ashbrook
Incline Village, NV

Ken Brown
Carson City, NV

Dan Holloman
Carson City, NV

Bill Snyder
Carson City, NV

Gomez Gold at the
next meeting ...

$187.00

Upcoming Club Events

Sep 8 Swizzle F-Fly Gary Fuller
Sep. 29 No.Nv. O. House Bob Jones
Oct. 6 Lyon Co.Airfare  Bob Jones

Dec 12 Christmas Party Bob Jones

Front
The official HSRCC Club
Tee Shirt - White
$20.00

Rack

The official HSRCC Club
Cap -Tan
$15.00

Many of you haven’t picked up you shirts and caps yet. Please do so as
soon as possible. It will be important for our club members to be readily
identifiable to the public at the Open House.-BJ
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2012 HSRCC Officers and Crew Phone

President Bob Jones 461-0662

Vice-President ~ Gary Fuller 841-3509

Dan Etcheto 853-8245

884-2983

Secretary

Treasurer Frank Gomez

Field Marshall 1 Tom Reinbolt 883-9108

Field Marshall 2 Harold Siegfried 882-6145

Safety Officer Larry Johnson 885-9016

Newsletter Bob Jones 461-C30662

E-mail bobjones@pobox.com

Webmaster Dan Etcheto 853-8245

Website www.hsrcc.com




